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RE: Corrections Letter April 10, 2017 Revisions to Appendix 38-1  
 
Dear Ms. Maiolo: 
 
 On April 25, 2017, the Water Quality Control Commission filed revisions to 
Regulation #38, the Classifications and Numeric Standards for South Platte River 
Basin, Laramie River Basin, Republican River Basin, Smoky Hill River Basin. 
These revisions were adopted by the commission after rulemaking proceedings on 
April 10, 2017. 
 
 On November 29, 2017, the commission filed a corrections letter for non-
substantive revisions to Appendix 38-1 in Regulation #38 to address formatting 
issues in the table. The formatting issues affected all segments in Appendix 38-1, so 
the entire table was filed with the corrections letter.  Unfortunately, the tables were 
drawn from the standards database and the revisions from the April 10, 2018 
rulemaking had not yet been entered into the database. As a result, the revisions 
adopted by the commission in that hearing were overwritten. 
 
 The purpose of this corrections letter is to put back into Appendix 38-1 the 
revisions adopted by the commission on April 10, 2017. 
 
 Pursuant to the rulemaking provisions of the Colorado Administrative 
Procedures Act clerical errors may be corrected upon request by the agency. § 24-4-
103(11)(d)(II), C.R.S.  
 
 I have reviewed these revisions and have determined that they are clerical 
corrections. 
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or the 
commission’s operations manager, Nancy Horan at 303-692-3463. 
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Sincerely, 
 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 
/s/ Jerry W. Goad 
 
JERRY W. GOAD 
Senior Assistant Attorney General 
Water Quality Unit 
Natural Resources and Environment 
Section 
720-508-6296 
Email: jerry.goad@coag.gov 

 
cc: Nancy Horan, WQCC 


